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DATE: JULY 22, 1997

TO:  All Parties of Record 9

FROM: WILLIAM P. COX, STAFF COUNSEL l(
DIVISION OF LEGAL SERVICES

RE: Docket Nos. S80372-TP, 970173-TP, 970281-TL:
Conference Call to Discuss Staff's Payphone Subsidy Calculation Proposals for
Gulf Telephone Company, The Florala Telephone Company, and St Joseph
Telephone and Telegraph Company

A follow-up conference call has been scheduled by the Commission's Division of Auditing and
Financial Analysis to discuss the calculations of the intrastate payphone subsidies, if any, for
the companies listed below. Staff's calculations of each of these company's intrastate subsidies
have been sent to the appropriate company prior to the conference call. Any other party who
wants a copy of these calculations may request a copy by contacting me at 850/ 413-6204 prior
to or after the calls. The purpose of this discussion is in keeping with staff's effort 10 resolve
this matter before the August 7, 1997, hearing and to reach stipulations on the subsidy amount
caleulations. Feel free 10 contact me at the phone number listed above if you have any
questions.

Friday, July 25, 1997, 930 AM, St. Joseph Telephone and Telegraph Company,

The Florala Telephone Company, Inc., Gulf Telephone Company
Meet Me Number: 850/ 414-1707
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